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NZX RELEASE 
 
10 April 2017 
 
IQE – INTENTION TO CHANGE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
Intueri Education Group Limited (NZX: IQE) today announces that Nico Marx has notified the Intueri 
Board of his intention to resign as director, at a date yet to be confirmed, but expected to be before 
28 April 2017, following his acceptance of a new role based in Singapore. 
 
The intention is that the board will appoint a replacement director with appropriate skills 
complementary to those of Mr Marx. This director will hold office until the next annual shareholders 
meeting, when the new director will retire and may offer his or herself for election. 
 
Chair of Intueri, Chris Kelly, commented; “The Board acknowledges Nico’s contribution to the Intueri 
Board and its committees. The Board is focussed on maintaining governance experience appropriate 
to Intueri’s current needs and will announce the new Board appointment shortly.”  
 
-Ends- 
 
For more information, please contact:  
 
Rod Marvin 
Interim CEO  
+64 (0) 27 499 7822 
rod.marvin@intueri.co.nz  
 
 
About Intueri: 
Intueri Education is a New Zealand headquartered group of private training establishments delivering vocational education 
to students in New Zealand and from around the world. We provide industry-appropriate courses and qualifications across 
a diverse range of industries, working closely with those industries to ensure training remains relevant and employment-
outcome focused. Intueri is listed on the NZX under the ticker symbol IQE. 


